Goodson Chapel, Duke Divinity School

SERVICE OF WORD AND TABLE
Wednesday, January 17, 2007
Ten o’clock in the Morning

PRELUDE

*OPENING PRAISE

*(OPENING PRAYER

*OPENING HYMN “Come, Come Ye Saints” ALL IS WELL
see handout

OLD TESTAMENT LESSON Isaiah 62:1-12

SERMON “Mailed, But Not Yet Delivered”

WORDS OF INVITATION TO THE TABLE UMH p.12

CONFESSION & WORDS OF ASSURANCE
*PASSING OF THE PEACE

GREAT THANKSGIVING GOODSON CHAPEL
(back cover of the hymnal)

#**SHARING THE BREAD AND THE CUP
COMMUNION SELECTIONS

PRAYER FOLLOWING COMMUNION
Eternal God, we give you thanks for this holy mystery in which you have given yourself to us. Grant
that we may go into the world in the strength of your Spirit, to give ourselves for others, in the name of
Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.

*CLOSING HYMN NoO. 302 “Christ the Lord Is Risen Today” EASTER HYMN
stanzas 1-4

*BENEDICTION

POSTLUDE

* Please stand as you are able.
** The communion elements are bread and grape juice.




WORSHIP LEADERS

Preacher: Steven Johnson, Senior, M.Div
Celebrant: Sally Bates, Divinity School Chaplain
Liturgist: CJ Rhodes, Junior M. Div
Organist & Pianist: Dr David Arcus, Chapel Organist and Associate University Organist
Music Leaders: The Divinity School Praise Team

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS

This week in Goodson Chapel:

Service of Word and Table: Thursday, January 18", The Revd. Canon Dr Sam Wells, Dean of Duke Chapel and
Research Professor of Christian Ethics, preaching.

The Friday Service: Friday, January 19®, Rev Sally Bates, Chaplain, preaching.

Morning Prayer is held weekly in Goodson Chapel 8:10-8:30 am. We are united with Christians throughout the
world in this daily rite from the Book of Common Prayer Please note the change in time, we are beginning 10
minutes early this semester in order to accommodate 8:40 am classes. Contact Matt Marston

(matthew.marston @duke.edu) for more information.

Praise and Worship Team ministers for the Friday Service, with Gospel/Praise selections. Please contact Jared
Wilkins (jared.wilkins @duke.edu) or Gail Bantum (gail.bantum@duke.edu) if you would like to be part of this
musical ensemble. The group rehearses once a week and new singers and musicians are always welcome.

Would you like to be a lector, liturgist, or communion server in worship? Contact Stacy Pell
(stacy.pell @duke.edu) to get on the “call list.”




